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PORTFOLIO SAMPLE

Pwnie Express provides real-time threat 
detection of the wired and wireless 
devices you need to defend against.

pwnieexpress.com

NextCapital 

nextcapital.com

Horse Network is a digital platform for 
the equine community, serving horse 
lovers, professionals, athletes, and more.

horsenetwork.com

inTACT Products enable blind users to 
create, edit, and share freehand tactile 
graphics independently. 

easytactilegraphics.com

Hear Forward frees the intelligence 
locked in social media, through propri-
etary algorithms and visualization. 

Acquired 2012

Budnitz Bicycles creates the world’s 
best titanium bicycles, built custom for 
each client. 

budnitzbicycles.com

Green Power Monitoring Systems builds 
low-cost, lightweight prognostic health 
management systems. 

gpms-vt.com

Aprexis Health Solutions creates 
comprehensive solutions to patient 
prescription adherence. 

aprexis.com

Sound Innovations designs noise 
reduction technology and protection 
for military and consumer uses. 

Acquired 2014

Northern Reliability designs, builds, 
installs and services ultra-reliable 
electric power storage systems.

northernreliability.com

Investing a $5.1 million revolving early 
stage venture capital fund.  To date, 21 
companies have been invested into.

Established 2010
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